
JAMES H. LESAR 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 

2101 L STREET, N.W., SUITE 203 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20037 

TELEPHONE (202) 223-5587 

June 5, 1981 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

Mr. James K. Hall, Chief, 
Freedom of Information/Privacy 
Acts Section 
Records Management Division 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
J. Edgar Hoover Building 
Washington, D.C. 20535 

Dear Mr. Halls: 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, 
I request that you provide me with unexcised copies of the attached 
documents. If response is not made within the ten working days 
allowed by law, suit will be filed. 

Sincerely yours 

eeee He 
James H. Lesar


